

14th March 2018

Dear Parents,
I am delighted to announce that there will be a Netball Club for Y3/4 children running next half term lead by Mr. Gunnell from Total Sports.
The club will start on Wednesday 11 th April and run for 7 weeks, ending on Wednesday 23 rd May.
Please return the reply slip below by Wednesday the 21st March to the box outside Class 3. The club will run from 3:20pm to 4:15pm.
Unfortunately, I can only offer 16 places for this club. If there are more than 16 replies, I will select the children by pulling names out of a hat.
If you have any queries, please come to see me in Class 3.
Thanks for your continued support,
Will Gardiner w.gardiner@parkgroveprimary.co.uk
My child's name Class
·
I will collect my child from school at 4:15pm
My child will go to Koosh
Parent/Guardian signature

